
Special Campaign 2.0 for Cleanliness 

To achieve the collective dream of ‘Swachha Bharat’ under the Special Campaign 2.0 of the Govt. 

of India, a cleanliness drive in the University Campus was undertaken on 21st October, 2022 jointly 

by the Regional Office, Malda of National Statistical Office, Ministry of Statistics & Programme 

Implementation, Govt. of India and University of North Bengal. 

The program was inaugurated by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, University of North Bengal in 

august presence of Shri Sandipan Sarkar, ISS, Assistant Director, NSO and Prof. Pranab Ghosh, 

Registrar (Officiating), NBU. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor in his inaugural address welcomed the 

initiative made by the NSO in this regard and highlighted the need of cleanliness drive. He also 

stated that the University keeps surroundings clean for better hygiene and aesthetics.  

A total of about 35 officials from NSO Sub-Regional Office, Siliguri participated in the cleanliness 

drive along with Sanitary Section of the University. Cleaning and sweeping activity work was 

conducted in the surroundings of Administrative Building, Rabindra Bhanu Manch, Faculty Club, 

Health Centre, parking area, etc.  

   



 



 



 

 


